
HB 797 -- Property Tax Levies

Sponsor:  Whorton

Under current law, all counties, beginning in 2005, will be
required to separately calculate and make adjustments to tax
levies within residential, commercial, agricultural, and personal
property classifications, then combine those tax rates into one
county levy.  St. Louis County has been required to do this since
2003.  This bill repeals the requirements for all counties,
except St. Louis County.


